
Recently, there has been a new after school club 

that started at the beginning of this term. This club 

is ran by Michael Clifton, he teaches us drama, the 

students in this club are talented and love acting so 

he inspires us to become better actors.  

As you already know we are performing The Lion 

King in a few weeks time. Therefore he is trying to 

improve our acting skills, so that we can be proud 

of our show!  

We do hope you can join us for our show in June. 

By Isabel And Ella 
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